
 

 
 
Announcement 
 

 
 
 

Alpha Bank Cyprus Ltd  
supports the “Earth Hour” global initiative 

 
 
Alpha Bank Cyprus Ltd participates, once again this year, in WWF’s global “Earth Hour” 
initiative, contributing in this way to the efforts made to raise awareness on energy 
consumption and its impact on the natural environment.  
 
On Saturday, 26 March, Alpha Bank will switch off the lights at its head offices in Nicosia for 
one hour, from 20:30 until 21:30. The Bank also urges its Employees to actively participate in 
the initiative from home, sending a strong message for the need to save energy and protect 
the environment. 
 
Fully aware of its role and responsibility in protecting the environment, Alpha Bank Cyprus Ltd 
consistently supports and participates in relevant initiatives. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
    Nicosia, 25 March 2022 

 
 

 
 


